
 
SCOTT COUNTY, INDIANA PUBLIC DEFENDER OPENING 

 
Scott County is seeking a 0.75 contract Public Defender effective immediately.  
Interested candidates should send their résumé to the email address listed below no 
later than May 17, 2024. Please include with your submission the level of case you 
are qualified to handle per the IN Public Defender’s Commission Standards E and F 
Qualifications. Scott County participates in the State Reimbursement Program so 
any interested parties should be familiar with the caseload and contract limitations. 
The selected Defender will assume some current cases. Case assignments will 
mostly be Misdemeanors and Level 6 felonies with some overflow CHINS and TPR 
appointments. The annual pay is $59,062.50 payable at a rate of $ 4,921.88 per 
month. The contract would expire at the end of 2024 with the possibility of renewal. 
 

Josh Stigdon 
Chief Public Defender 

Josh.Stigdon@scottcounty.in.gov 
(812) 752-5920 

59 East Wardell Street 
Scottsburg, IN  47170 
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